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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago to the Organization of
American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of
American States and has the honor to advise that the Government of the Republic of Trinidad and
Tobago has approved the dates of November 17 and 18, 2011 to host the Third Meeting of
Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas (MISPA III) to be held in Port of Spain,
Trinidad.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago to the General Secretariat
of the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the General
Secretariat of the Organization of American States (OAS) the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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